
 

 

 
Per Fee Resolution 2018-66, adopted by City Council on 
September 11, 2018, Fire Department fees will increase, 
or decrease based on a cost of service study.  New fees 

are effective on March 11, 2019. 
 

To review the Fire Department fees that are subject to 
this change, please visit the City’s website at:  

  
https://www.newportbeachca.gov/firefeeupdate 
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